
HB0424 is a bad bill because PEOPLE, your constituents, do not want unelected commissions
and boards running or steering from behind the scenes. This lacks transparency and adds
another layer of additional bottomline expenses to our local / county governmental budgets
which is always at the taxpayers expense. Wonder why our taxes keep going up and up and up
and we get less back in services? This is exactly why. LESS government is more for our
communities and personal bank accounts.

Please vote NO on this expense ridden bill.

Suzanne Price
Maryland Resident and taxpayer!


